

Name: _____

I. Look at the picture and complete the blank.

traffic light

cathedral

bakery

railway station

beauty salon

statue

temple

palace

bus stop

barber



1.



2.



3.



4.



5.



6.



7.



8.



9.



10.

II. Put the verbs into the correct tense.

1. Robin (play) _____ football every Sunday.
2. We (have) _____ a holiday in December every year.
3. He often (go) _____ to work late.
4. The moon (circle) _____ around the earth.
5. The flight (start) _____ at 6 a.m every Thursday.

6. Keep silent! You (talk) _____ so loudly.
7. I (not stay) _____ at home at the moment.
8. Now she (lie) _____ to her mother about her bad marks.
9. At present they (travel) _____ to New York.
10. He (not work) _____ in his office now.

III.Choose the correct answer.

- Listening to music is one of the most popular leisure _____.
A.kindergarten B. activities
C. hobby D. equipments
- My son is just 2 years old and he is in _____ now.
A.kindergarten B. secondary school
C. overseas D. high school
- I don't like to _____ money from friends.
A.pay B. knock C.borrow D.help
- We only have time for a snack at _____.
A.lunch B. gym C.meals D.break time
- Do you know where our new _____ is? Our teacher wants to meet him.
A.poem B. classmate C. swimming pool D. gym
- In order to keep _____, you should eat well and exercise regularly.
A.warm B. excited C.healthy D.quiet
- My sister always has a lot of new ideas. She's a _____ person.
A.creative B. hard-working C. quiet D.healthy
- Don't go climbing without the necessary _____.
A. uniform B. pocket money C. equipment D. share

IV. Read and do the task below.

My name is Elena and I'm a pupil of Green School. My school is in Orange Street. I am twelve years old. I would like to tell you a few words about my school life.

I go to school five days a week except Saturday and Sunday. Classes in my school start at 8 o'clock in the morning and end at 15.30. I often have 6 or 7 lessons a day. I study a lot of different subjects: English, History, Geography, Biology, Physics, Chemistry, Math, etc. I like English because I can learn a lot of interesting things in England. I usually receive good marks in this subject. I wish to become an English teacher in the future.

This is my school. It was built about ten years ago. My classroom is on the third floor. Its windows face the school-yard. There are two large windows in my classroom; a great amount of flowers grow in pots that stand on the window-sills. Pupils in my class are responsible for watering the flowers several times a week. And I all do it with great care and pleasure. On the walls of my classroom there are different colour maps, portraits, and wall newspapers. My school has a stadium, a library, a gym and a computer room, too. I love my school so much.

No.	Statement	True or false
1.	Elena is a pupil at Blue School.	
2.	She goes to school five days a week.	
3.	Her school starts at 8.00 a.m. and finishes at 3.00 p.m.	
4.	She learns different subjects at school.	
5.	Maths is her favourite subject.	

Answer the questions

1. Where is her school?

_____.

2. How many lessons does she often have a day?

_____.

3. What is her favourite subject?

_____.